Approved For Release 2005/07/22 : CIA-RDP80B01495B000400030003

DCI/IC 75-3997 15 December 1975

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: HAC Access to the NIB and Weekly Review

1. Frank Schwartz, formerly FBI liaison officer and now with the House Appropriations Committee Staff investigating DIA, telephoned at 0915 hours today to request that the HAC Staffers be allowed access to the National Intelligence Bulletin and the Weekly Review in the DIA library. The HAC is interested in developments in Vietnam, Portugal and Cyprus during 1974-1975.

2. Discussed the HAC request with Paul Walsh, who agreed the HAC Staffers should be permitted access to the NIB and Weekly Survey in the DIA library, but should not be permitted to take them away from the Pentagon.

25X1 3. Advised USIB liaison officer at DIA at 1015 hours, the will notify Mr. Schwartz.

Mo i

Maj Chief, coordination Staff, IC

(15 December 1975)

25X1

25X1